
From: Andrew Pommells [mailto:andrew.pommells@surreycc.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning 

Consultations 
Sent: 13 June 2016 09:35 

To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: SCC Response: Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Core Strategy ? Additional Documents 

 
Dear Planning Policy,  
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council. We do not have any comments.  
 
Please note our new email address for Local Plan consultations and other development plan 
documents: planning.consultations@surreycc.gov.uk,  
 
Andrew Pommells  
Surrey County Council - Minerals & Waste Planning 
Rm 396, County Hall, Penrhyn Road 
Kingston-upon-Thames KT1 2DN  
 
Tel: 020 8541 8925  
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 

This email and any attachments with it are intended for the 

addressee only. It may be confidential and may be the subject of 

legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 

or postmaster@surreycc.gov.uk  

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and 

cannot be taken as an expression of the County Council's position. 

Surrey County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming 

and outgoing mail. Whilst every care has been taken to check  

this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out 

any checks upon receipt. 

 

Visit the Surrey County Council website -  

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
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